Auxiliarys Aims - cont'd from page 3

He said the auxiliary could do a great deal in presenting good public relations with the communities at large. Volunteer workers are invaluable in improving patient care, helping amuse sick children, visiting lonely people and strangers, serving meals and in general augmenting the paid staff in extra services to the patient.

A tuck shop and gift shop might be set up in the hospital, again staffed by volunteer workers, with proceeds used to improve the hospital.

A nominations and election meeting was planned for Monday night in the Schreiber Town Hall. The slate of officers will include a president, vice-president, secretary and treasurer. Once the auxiliary executive is elected, they will draw up a set of bylaws, which must be approved by the McCausland Board of Governors.

Membership cards are available for 50¢.

Canada has about 10% of the productive forests of the world and 17% of the world's coniferous growing stock.

There's practical beauty in a Small Piano. The Piano of a generation ago would crowd the average living room.

The Sherlock Manning and Heintzman craftsmen have complimented the modern trend in architecture that can be found in all models availabe at:



Inquire about the Morrow Rental Plan. It lets you test your child's musical aptitude before you buy a Piano.

Something NEW has been added to the wonderful world of music at; MORROW PIANOS

The Hammond Organ Line

with their full range of tone with lush theatrical voicing and exciting rhythm effects.

For full information on these fine instruments Call or Write: Mr. A. Almos,

Box 8, Terrace Bay, Ont.

ANNUAL FIGURE SKATING MEETING & BANQUET

The Annual meeting and banquet of the Terrace Bay Figure Skating Club will be held May 31st, in the Community Church basement. The banquet will begin at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting at approximately 7:45 p.m.

All parents of skaters are requested to attend.

AGUASABON LADIES GOLF CLUB NEWS

Another golf season is here and although the weather has been a bit cool, a few of the ladies have been out on the course.

The first ladies Twilight will be held on Tuesday, May 23rd at 6:00 p.m., and following the Twilight the semi-annual meeting of the Ladies Section will be held in the Club house. We would like to see as many ladies as possible come out for the Twilight. If you are unable to come out to the Twilight do come down to the club house for the meeting, which should start at approximately 8:30 p.m. You do not have to be a member of the Club to attend the meeting - we welcome all prospective members.

The Executive members of the Ladies Section are:
Ivy Pattison, Past President; Peggy Wellings, President;
Jeannette Gunter, Vice-President; Elizabeth McLeod
Secretary-Treasurer; Directors are Ollie Chapman,
Jan Hall, Marg Phillips, Julie Rattray and Mildred
van Eeden.

We are hoping to get a few junior girls interested in the game of golf this year. Junior girls are welcome to the meeting and if unable to attend should submit their names to Peggy Wellings.

CHILDREN'S BICYCLES

Choosing a child's bicycle can be very difficult. The high rise handlebar/long seat type is one of the big sellers, and therefore much cheaper and more attractive. But Consumers' Association of Canada warns that this bicycle is strictly a plaything, unsafe on public roads, because the position of the rider is such that balance and steering are adversely affected.

CAC headquarters are at 100 Gloucester Street,
Ottawa.

Many retarded adults could make a useful contribution to society if counselling services were available in their home community.